
Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department 
 
Hi Kerry,

I'm just starting to do some review of feasibility study and was wondering if there had ever been any
follow-up to our initial question about potential impact to drinking water wells located along
Marine View Drive. Back in October 2015, I had asked for finding/sampling wells to be included in
the investigation/assessment efforts. I don't see where any of that happened, but wanted to confirm
and what the rationale had been. 
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